
Groom Law Group, Chartered | 1701 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. | Washington, D.C. 20006-5811 | 202-857-0620 | Fax: 202-659-4503 | www.groom.com
This publication is provided for educational and informational purposes only and does not contain legal advice. The information should in no way be taken as an indication of future legal results. Accordingly, you 
should not act on any information provided without consulting legal counsel. To comply with U.S. Treasury Regulations, we also inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any tax advice contained in this 
communication is not intended to be used and cannot be used by any taxpayer to avoid penalties under the Internal Revenue Code, and such advice cannot be quoted or referenced to promote or market to 
another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication.

Publications

IRS Establishes Limited Correction Program 
Under Code Section 409A

On December 3, 2007, the IRS issued Notice 2007-100 (the 
“Notice”), which sets forth a limited correction program for 
unintentional operational failures under Code section 409A and 
solicits comments on a more expansive correction program. If the 
requirements of the Notice are met:

Certain operational failures that are corrected during the year the failure occurs will 
not result in section 409A violations.

Certain operational failures that occur in years before 2010 and involve only limited 
amounts (e.g., $15,500 or less in 2007/2008) may be corrected within two years. Only 
the amounts involved in such a failure will be subject to adverse treatment under 
section 409A.
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